
 Monthly Economic Snapshot 

The pace of job growth in Virginia remains steady with 34,000 jobs added between September and October. There has been broad-based growth 
across private sectors; however, there were job losses in Local and Federal Government in October. Unemployment claims continue to fall and in 
the 1st week of December, about 72,000 Virginians were receiving unemployment benefits. Despite positive economic news, consumers were less 
confident in October with the measure of confidence in future economic conditions falling below 100. 

Contact: Lisa Sturtevant, PhD, Chief Economist, Virginia REALTORS®  lsturtevant@virginiarealtors.org                                                               December 8, 2020 

mailto:lsturtevant@virginiarealtors.org

